Breese, Robert

From: Christopher Belderbos_

Sent: 29 August 2017 20:26
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: NEW Application to grant a premises licence- Lucky Voice, 111 Fleet Street EC4A

2AB (Ward Castle Baynard)

To whom it may concern
| would like to object again to the application for the licence for Luck Voice at 111 Fleet Street.

| belive that the closing time of 2am at weekends will be disruptive to the residential area especially as
customers leave the premisis.

Kind regards
Chris

Christopher Belderbos

Fleet Street, London, EC4Y 1DE





